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February 23, 2018

Gavin Gray, Enforcement Analyst

Arkansas Department of Environmental Quality
Office of Water Quality, Enforcement Branch
5301 Northshore Drive

North Little Rock, AR 72118

RE: City of Dumas

NPDES AR0033987 / AFIN 21-00045
Dear Mr. Gray:
We are in receipt of your letter to Mayor Brigham on December 5, 2017 concerning effluent violations.
MCE is working with the City of Dumas to determine the cause of the effluent violations and to develop
Corrective Action Plan to reduce future violations.
Please copy us on any correspondence regarding the City’s NPDES permit.

Sincerely,
McClelland Consulting Engineers, Inc.

Adam Triche, PE
Principal/ Asst. Water & Wastewater Dept. Manager

cc: Mayor Johnny Brigham



